
PAA Board and Regular Meeting ,  December 9, 2021 Civic Center 

 

Present: Pat Denney, Becky Schuyten, Sharon Brocha, Robyn Patterson, 

Kathy Jacobson and Fern, Deb Hart, Carmelia Meyers, Diane Gardner, Larry 

Harbaugh, Anne Bechum, Connie Simpson, Steve Charles, Brian Burtain, 

and Renee Olson 

 

Board meeting: Discussed and Decisions: Will collect dues in '22'. They will 

be $25 for one and $30 for a family.  Renee will work on and update a new 

brochure. Keep meeting on the second Thursday of the month. (January's 

meeting will be on the 27th)  Talked about whether to have the spring show 

and several options. Lost $1100 on the last one. Will continue this discussion 

in January. Decided to pay Renee $75/month to manage our website and do 

the newsletter. Treasurer's Report by Kathy J.  We have $6900. Kathy will 

help take over the treasurer's job from Jora but would like some backup . 

 

There was a gift exchange at the regular meeting. 7 participated. 

Becky did the program talking about mosaics showing some of her work and 

showing slides from her mosaic conferences. Lori Zimmerman donated a lot 

of art books which Becky brought for people to take. 

 

Submitted by Becky Schuyten 

 


